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PRESS RELEASE

It is for information of all concerned that Health Department,
Government of Sindh vide letter No. SOVII(H)SPSC/Pharmacist/2024 dated
17.04.2024 has advised the Commission regarding the 2 year experience
requirement for the Post of Pharmacist (BPS-17). The excerpt from the letter is
reproduce as under:

“...According to the Recruitment Rules and the above
referred expert opinions, the condition of 02 years
experience, as envisaged in the recruitment rules, is
applicable for the both the degree holders i.e. Pharm-D
degree and B. Pharmacy degree in respect of
recruitment for the post of Pharmacist (BPS-17) in
Health Department.”

In view of the advice of the Health Department and for the sake of
accommodating the candidates (already interviewed), the Sindh Public Service
Commission requires experience certificates in order to provide fair chance to all
the interviewed candidates.

All the candidates who have already been interviewed for the post
of Pharmacist (BPS-17) are hereby advised to submit their 02 years’ experience
certificates alongwith Date of declaration of Final result through registered
post/Courier latest by 30.04.2024 in the name of Deputy Director
(Recruitment-1/II).
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